
Family Digital Detox Retreat 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to announce a special Digital Detox Retreat aimed at reconnecting with each 

other and nature. Taking place in a serene forest setting, this experience will be a chance for us to 

unplug from our devices and focus on quality time together. 

Details of the Retreat: 

• Date: June 15-18, 2024 

• Location: Green Valley Campgrounds 

• Activities: Hiking, campfire stories, group games, and crafts 

To fully immerse ourselves in this experience, we ask that everyone leave their devices at 

home. We'll provide activities that foster connection, collaboration, and creativity. 

Preparation: 

• Pack comfortable clothing and footwear for outdoor activities. 

• Bring along any favorite books or board games. 

• Remember to bring a sense of adventure! 

Please RSVP by May 1, 2024, to let us know if you can join us. We look forward to embarking 

on this journey of digital detox and family bonding! 

Warm regards, 

The Smith Family 


